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What have we been learning? 

     We have travelled all the way to the continent of Asia in our hot air ballon where we 

have been developing a variety of skills throughout the week. We have been learning  all 

about Muslims and their beliefs and even have our own prayer mats in the classroom.  

We have been busy cooking a delicious vegetable stir fry following a class challenge. We 

had to cut, slice and chop all of the vegetables and then use a wok to fry our ingredients. A 

huge thank you to Mrs Withers and Mrs Winter-Alsop for their help with cooking. 

                 

           

Following our cooking we wrote a set of instructions on how to make a stir fry using 

a variety of commands and imperative verbs. 

Next Week 
 

Science Week. 

 

As part of science week Jet class will be learning all 

about the digestive system by eating some 

vegetable samosas and writing an explanation text 

to explain how they will digest!! 

 

We will also be thinking about health and hygiene 

in school and at home and be investigating 

different spices through a senses experiment. 

 

In maths we will be developing our understanding 

of fractions of shape and number. 

Other News 

We have now made a DVD of our space 

animations and dances. If you would like to 

purchase one, please send £1:50 in a named 

envelope with your child. We will send these 

home with your child if purchased. We will be 

using the money to buy resources for the 

classroom. 

Thank You 

The children have been set home learning on 

mathletics this week. Please continue to support 

your child with their home learning including 

spelling common exception words. 

 

Please ensure your child has a full P.E kit in school 

every day. 
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